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We are going forward sending out almost all the newsletters by email.  There are currently 
only seven people getting it by U.S. Post. Our printing and postage costs are thereby much 
reduced, as is my workload getting the physical copies printed, stamped and out the door. 
The suggested donation to cover a paper mail subscription has been raised to $20, ($2 per 
issue). I am working on the language for an insert to remind subscribers when their paper 
copy subscription is up for renewal. This fall I mean to pay more attention to what other 
areas are doing in their newsletters, to see what might be helpful. 

With respect, 

Wendy L. 


